
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Tots and Scholars Nursery and Preschool  

Newsletter – February 2017 

 

 

We are very proud to say that we had quite a good number of Tots children gain entrance in 

some of the most prestigious school around. We will keep on working together for the best 

results for our children.  

Saying that, we are also happy to welcome all the new children and families who have started 

to attend Tots and Scholars Nursery this month. 

 

We would like to say a massive thank you to all 

the parents and families who attended our 

special Valentine party. It was great to see so 

many of you involved in it. We cannot thank 

you enough.

 

After enjoying the mud and jumping in muddy 

puddles in the farm, we have decided to 

continue exploring mud in our Messy play area- 

Peppa Pig World.

 

 

 

1. Please can all the parent/families use 

only the yellow crossed areas for 

drop/pick-ups. 

2. Please DON’T tail a car while coming 

in or out of nursery.  Please kindly 

wait for the gate to open fully. 

Please do not tag or use children photos on any of the social media 



 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 2nd of March – World Book Day 
We will be celebrating World book day on the 2nd of 
March.  Our children can come in mufti or wear their 
favorite character from their favorite book. 
 
Monday 27th March- Red Nose Day 
We will do lots of fun activities from making cards to 
baking cakes. We would appreciate a small donation 
for charity  
 
Tuesday 28th March- Mother’s Day 
All Mothers/Grandma’s are invited for a sing along 
session from 1:30-2:00. We look forward to seeing 
you all !!! 
 
 

 

Next month’s theme will be all about 

Food/Manners and Spring 

Uniform is compulsory 

- Black trousers 

- School T-shirt/Jumper 

Spare Clothing 

In our Nursery, we encourage children to explore 

outdoor activities/messy play. Please ensure your 

child have two sets of spare clothes in their bag. 

Please ensure we have enough nappies and wipes 

for your child. 

 

  

 
 

We believe that the best advertising 
comes from our customers. 

Therefore we would like to show our 

appreciation and offer you a 

 

on your bill all the time when someone 

new is recommended by you


